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Alice Queen Limited [ASX:AQX] (the Company) wishes to advise shareholders that while it is in the 
process of finalising the audit of its annual accounts, it will not be in a position to lodge those accounts 
today. The Company is continuing to work with its auditors to finalise the accounts as a matter of 
urgency. Trading in the Company’s listed securities will be suspended pending lodgement which is 
expected next week. 
 
 
Approved by the Board of Alice Queen Limited. 
 
 

For more information: 
 
Andrew Buxton 
Managing Director, Alice Queen Limited 
+61 (0) 403 461 247 
andrew.buxton@alicequeen.com.au  
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